
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 May 2019 
 
 
Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 
International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box 630 
Canberra ACT 2601 
 
 
Via email: Marlene.Tucker@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Tucker, 
 
Re: Application for Capacity – Chile route 
 
Further to our letter dated 9 April 2019, Qantas Airways Limited (Qantas) wishes to make an 
amendment to our application for an allocation of capacity on the Chile route.  
 
In conjunction with the application for an allocation of 337 seats per week on the Chile route, including 
conditions, Qantas also requests the ability to utilise the capacity for codeshare services with LATAM 
Airlines Group (LATAM). 
 
A copy of the confidential code share agreement between Qantas and LATAM has previously been 
provided to the Commission. 
 
We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission may require. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Megan Morris 
Acting Head of International Affairs 
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